
 
 
Locum Position: Jan 1, 2023 – June 30, 2023  
 
Children’s Hospital of Eastern Ontario 
Department of Surgery 
 
The CHEO Department of Surgery is offering a 6-month locum position for a plastic surgeon commencing 
around January 1, 2023.  
 
CHEO is a tertiary care pediatric hospital affiliated with the University of Ottawa, and the U of O plastic 
surgery training program. The hospital has a large catchment area including Eastern Ontario, Western 
Quebec, and Nunavat. There would be resident support, and collaboration with two other full-time 
plastic surgeons. Competitive salary remuneration with outpatient clinics and OR time provided at 
CHEO.  Expectations of 1 in 3 on-call coverage.  
 
Applicants must have specialty qualifications in plastic surgery and be eligible for independent licensure 
with the College of Physicians and Surgeons of Ontario. Applicants must also be eligible to work in 
Canada, with priority given to Canadian citizens or Permanent Residents. Preference for candidates with 
subspecialty training in Hand and Wrist surgery, or Pediatric Plastic Surgery including upper extremity 
and brachial plexus management. French language skills are an asset.  
 
Interested candidates should send a letter of interest and CV, and be prepared to provide references if 
required.  
 
Please direct any inquiries to: 
 
Yvonne Ying 
Chief, Division of Plastic Surgery 
CHEO  
Ottawa, ON, Canada 
yying@cheo.on.ca  

mailto:yying@cheo.on.ca

